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Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Chotzen and Wallen, and Members of the Committee; 

 

I am Scott Bruslind a 28 year resident of the Lacomb area.  I have lost two of my 

family members to firearm facilitated self harm. 

I write in support of House Bill 3884; a common sense clarification to indemnify 

licensed firearm dealers when they act in good faith to provide safe harbor for a 

willing gun owner who decides to store their firearm in a secure location, outside of 

their home. 

Firearm law is byzantine and the cause of much misunderstanding, distrust and 

dissension.  HB 3882 is a step in the right direction: improving the relationship 

between a gun owner, a gun dealer and state law intending to reduce harm that this 

technology poses. 

I urge the committee to adopt the Amendment and advance the bill with a 

recommendation to pass in this Session. 

Respectfully, 

Scott Bruslind 


